NEWSLETTER 3 – 24th September 2010

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Volcanoes</u> – Children from Years 5 and 6 visited Compton Verney this week to see the 'Volcano' exhibition. There were able to enjoy a range of artworks which then inspired them to create their own volcanoes with clay.

<u>'Soup Kitchen'</u> – Years 3 and 4 have been making bread and soup this week to supply the soup kitchen that will be needed next week during their 'Disaster Day'! Look out!

<u>International Peace Day</u> - On Tuesday KS1 made 'Doves of Peace' and in Collective Worship reflected about what peace means to us and peace around the world.

<u>Safety at the School Gate</u> – Thank you for not parking opposite the drop off zone, it is much safer for your children. Please keep to the paths at the front of the building and do not allow children to jump over the bushes. Once your child is through the first set of small gates in the morning please step back to allow other children to enter easily, this area is becoming congested and children are unable to make their way through.

<u>School Uniform Sale</u> - There will be a sale of second hand school uniform in the hall at 3.20pm on Wednesday 29th September.

<u>Bidford Youth Action</u> is holding their AGM on Tuesday 28th September at 7pm in the Parish Council Meeting Room, Bramley Way.

<u>Bidford Rural Cinema</u> – The film showing on Friday 1st Oct at 7pm at the Crawford Memorial Hall is TOY STORY 3 (cert U).

<u>School Open Days</u> – We are holding open mornings for parents of pre-school children on Monday 11 and Wednesday 13 October between 10 and 11.30am. Refreshments and a crèche will be available. If you have a child born between 1st September 2006 and 31st August 2007 you need to apply online for a school place at <u>www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions by 17 January 2011</u>.

Book of The Week – Mrs Walsh's class have been reading 'Something Special' by Nicola Moon. A little boy cannot find anything to bring to school for 'show and tell' so he decides to bring in his sister!

Mr A Simms



Newsflash Friday 24th September

The AGM on Tuesday night was very well attended and we enjoyed the talk from Tricia Davison-"Jamie at home" rep.

The following Committee members were elected:

Chairperson -Gill Squires

Vice Chair -Amanda Griffiths

Treasurer -Ali Field

Secretary -Hannah Richards

Kathryn, Lisa and I would like to wish the new committee the best of luck for the coming year and also thank everyone who has supported us in any way this year to raise funds for our children's school and to make the events a huge success.

We would like to thank Mr Simms and the BSA for the beautiful flowers we received.

Bag2School collection

If you have any of the items listed that you wish to dispose of, please fill the blue bag and return it to school on either of the dates below-more bags are available from the office.

Please give good quality clean clothes, bedding, curtains, soft toys, belts, handbags and shoes. (Please tie shoes together).

Tuesday 28th September- between 3pm and 3.30pm and also Wednesday 29th September - between 8.30am and 9.00am ONLY.

All items are for re-use, no Bric a Brac please! The more we collect, the more money we raise for school funds!

Juliette, Kathryn & Lisa